Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2015 8:50 AM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FW: 1818 Maryland Ave. E. - Application for Appeal

Marcia — FYI...Mai told me to notify you once | got his verification.

From: Franquiz, Efrayn (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2015 8:48 AM

To: Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 1818 Maryland Ave. E. - Application for Appeal

Hello Ms. Foss,
Yes, the repairs to the property has been done and the property is going to be approved.

Thank you,

Efrayn Franquiz

From: Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2015 3:41 PM

To: Franquiz, Efrayn (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FW: 1818 Maryland Ave. E. - Application for Appeal

Mr. Franquiz —

Can you please confirm this information from Appellant at 1818 Maryland Ave. E, that the work is done and no appeal is
necessary? We will not remove it from the agenda without confirmation.

Thank you,

Katie Foss

City Council Offices
6-8560

From: David Lanham [mailto:dlanham@ytassist.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2015 3:28 PM

To: Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

Cc: 'Lanham, Jennifer'

Subject: RE: 1818 Maryland Ave. E. - Application for Appeal

Hi Katie,

The work on 1818 Maryland has been completed, and our inspector, Efrayn Franquiz, has approved it. This hearing is no
longer necessary. Can you please remove this hearing from the schedule, or let me know what | need to do to make that
happen?

Thank you,

David Lanham
651-428-0246



From: Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul) [mailto:katie.foss@ci.stpaul.mn.us]
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2015 1:41 PM

To: yta@ytassist.com

Subject: 1818 Maryland Ave. E. - Application for Appeal

Mr. Lanham —

This e-mail serves to notify you that we have received your Application for Appeal of a Correction Notice — Complaint
Inspection at 1818 Maryland Avenue East, and that a legislative hearing has been scheduled for you to attend to address
this matter.

The hearing will take place on Tuesday, July 7, 2015 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall, at 15 W. Kellogg Blvd., St. Paul,
MN 55102.

Please feel free to contact the Appeals Line with any questions, at (651) 266-8585.

Thank you,

Katie Foss
Legislative Hearings
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Room 310

St. Paul, MN 55102
(651) 266-8560



